



Please Conserve Water

Neighborhood News

August 8th Next Water Board Meeting

Upcoming Water Board Meetings -October 7th

Board Members

President Ray Jahn

Vice President Alan Claxton

Treasurer John Brahm

Secretary DeeDee Stevens

Members at Large Sherry Corley Robert Gill Maria Green

Help Reduce water at home by.

Using drought folerant plants and grasses for landscaping Keeping a water pittoher or boithed water in the fridge and not running the tap. Collect the water you use for timsing vegetables and fruit to water your plants.

complaint against the BCR Water Board has been dismissed.

On Line Payments are available. Send your account info to bcrwsc@aol.com or contact Anita Clark at the water office 979-535-8085

> Mailing address: 472 Barbara Somerville Tx 77879 Email Address: <u>bcrwsc@aol.com</u>

Business Hours: Tuesday through Friday 7.204M to 2.00